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Thank you for the privilege of being able to serve again this year as your District Director of 

Global Partners. 

 

This year I have continued to maintain the GP Atlantic Website as a central point for accessing 

information about our various Atlantic District Missionaries. Thanks to Stefan Gilbert for doing 

the updates on the website. 

 

I have been in communication with the majority of our mission personnel from the district. My 

desire is to be able to serve as their liaison as needed between district churches and our GP 

personnel. 

 

This year I took the opportunity to reach out to the majority of our pastors to either encourage 

them to consider GP as their primary sending agency or to thank them for being faithful to the 

Home Team. 

 

We saw the Moss family return from the field this year and Mike and Shawna (last name omitted 

for online security reasons) finished up their partnership development and left for the work in 

Austria. 

 

In January, I was able to be part of a vision trip to visit The Wesleyan Church in Bangladesh. 

What an incredible work God is doing through these brothers and sisters. We are already 

looking ahead to taking a full team in 2026. If you have a passion for children, education or 

leadership we may have a place for you on the team. But a reminder that it is neither for the 

timid or the thrifty. 

 

GP-Atlantic would love to partner with local churches in the adventure. There is something that 

your church can do to help change the world, just reach out to me to discuss the possibilities that 

might be open to your church. 

 

If you are planning a short-term trip this year, please contact me. We can provide resources as 

well as promote your trip through Globalpartners.ca. 

 

Just a reminder that all local church short-term trips should be registered with Global Partners. 

There are resources available from GP, and more importantly, it provides another layer of 

protection for those from our churches who are travelling overseas. I look forward to continuing 

to serve both the district and our GP personnel in this capacity. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Rev. Denn Guptill 


